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Safety Recall Technical Advisory (S27) 
 

In June of 2016, FCA launched Safety Recall S27 – Transmission Electronic Shift 
Lever.  This recall involved certain 2014 and 2015 Jeep Grand Cherokee and 2012 
through 2014 model year Chrysler 300/Dodge Charger vehicles. 

 
To ensure that all four modules are updated with new or correct software, additional 
steps were added to the dealer instructions to include a Vehicle Scan Report with the 
Warranty claim submission. 
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